
GROWTH GROUP ANNOUNCEMENTS
Spring 2024 - Acts Sermon Series - “Witness”

Monday, March 18 - Sunday, March 24 (Week 4)

1. If you are 50 or older, you are invited to join in a time of food, fellowship and fun, at our Prime Timer's

fellowship! Our next meeting is on Saturday, April 13th at 6 PM. We will share a meal, be encouraged

by God's Word and enjoy a game together in the name of Jesus. This meeting's game is Military Bridge.

If you have any questions and to sign up, please email Kris Rienstra, kgrienstra@gmail.com.

2. We will be holding an 8-week marriage class on specific Sundays from 2-4 PM in April & May as a

follow-up to our recent marriage sermon series. The class will utilize the book, "Love That Lasts" by

Gary & Betsy Ricucci. This class is open to married, engaged, & dating couples, as well as singles who

are looking to learn more about marriage. For more information and to register to join the class, please

email info@churchatbergen.org

3. All women are invited to join us Friday, April 5th from 7-9 PM for "The Bridge". We are excited to gather

generations of women for a night of fellowship, worship and devotion! To sign up to attend please

email info@churchatbergen.org

4. We're thrilled to announce the launch of a MomCo Meetup this April! MomCo is a vibrant community

of moms who support each other and grow in their faith. We'll meet twice a month on Monday

mornings from 9:15-11 AM at the church. The Meetup is open to expecting moms and those with

children aged 0-9 years. You do not have to attend CAB to join us! Please share this with any moms who

you think would be interested. For more information and to register, email

jackie.levesque@churchatbergen.org. If you can't attend the Monday Meetups due to work but want to

be part of our community or if you're interested in volunteering, please also reach out to Jackie

Levesque.

5. Join us on Saturday, March 23 from 10-11:30 AM for games, crafts, food, stories about the gospel and

resurrection, and an easter egg hunt! This event is geared towards children 2 yrs old through 5th grade.

Email barbara.krieger@churchatbergen.org to sign up!

6. We hope you will join us at our Good Friday service on Friday, March 29 at 5:30 PM. Childcare will be

provided for infants - PreK4.

7. We invite you to join us at one of our two services on Easter Sunday, March 31, as we celebrate the

resurrection of King Jesus! Our two services will be at 8:45 and 10:30 AM. Regular BergenKIDS

programming will be provided at both services, infants - 5th Grade.
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